

## Wrentham Public Schools

Office of the Superintendent 120 Taunton Street Wrentham, Massachusetts 02093 Allan W. Cameron, Ph. D. Superintendent camerona@wrentham.k12.ma.us (508) 384-5439

September 5, 2014

Dear Parents,

We are pleased to once again offer our students an outstanding instrumental music program. Each year, over 200 Roderick students take advantage of this valuable instruction and then showcase their skills at our Beginner Band and Advanced Band concerts.

During the budget process for the 2012-2013 school year, it was determined that in order for the Wrentham Public Schools to continue this program for students in grades 4 through 6, we must offset the program costs with a \$100.00 per student fee. We feel \$100.00 per year is reasonable for the amount and quality of instruction your children receive over the school year.

Please send a check with your child made payable to the *Wrentham Public Schools* by Friday, October 10, 2014 or pay directly at the Roderick Office. If for some reason there is a financial hardship and you are unable to pay the \$100 fee, please contact my office.

Thank you for the support of this program and please contact me with any questions.

Sincerely,

Allan W. Cameron, Ph.D. Superintendent